
November 28, 2017 

Mr. Jonathan Lamb 
MDEQ 
Air Quality Division 
Cadillac Place 

••e .. a••-LLC 
7555 Whiteford Rd 

Ottawa Lake, Ml 49267 
(734)854-2265 

Fax (734) 856-7996 

3058 West Grand Boulevard, Suite 2-300 
Detroit, MI 48202-6058 

Re: Cadillac Asphalt, Rawsonville Plant, SRN B4280 
Violation Notice Response 

Dear Mr. Lamb: 

RECEIVED 

DEC - I 2017 

Air Quality Division 
Detroit Office 

This letter is in response to the violation notice we received dated November 7, 2017. 
The following is our response. 

The Violation Notice stated that the facility failed to perform burner tune-ups and CO 
monitoring prior to the start ofthe 2016 and 2017 paving season. Cadillac Asphalt has 
been using the services of Combustion Services Inc. to conduct the bumer tuning and CO 
readings at several of our facilities. Due to the recent addition of several plants in the last 
couple of years, Cadillac recognizes that our consultant was and will be unable to fulfill 
this task for our plants. Several attempts were made to complete the CO readings and 
bmner tuning in May; however the plant was not operating long enough for this to occur. 
Therefore we have purchased three ECOM-D combustion analyzers. The analyzers were 
purchased in September. Training has been completed at all our plants and results have 
been recorded. 

Cadillac will also be utilizing our environmental support staff to track each plants 
recorded CO readings. Since these analyzers have email capabilities, each time CO 
readings are performed, emails are being sent to our support staff. 

Cadillac Asphalt believes that the above actions will allow us to maintain compliance. 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to 
contact me at 734-777-3647. 

Sincerely, 

Environmental Engineer 


